
 

 

 

Newsletter  
Email: peckhamrye@rcaos.org.uk 

Web: www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org  
 

45 Elm Grove, Peckham Rye 

London, SE15 5DD 

Fr. Jack’s mobile: 07909 140867 (text please) 
 

 

Monday 3rd June – Sunday 9th June 2019 
 

  Monday           10:00am   Cn Francis Moran R.I.P 

  Tuesday     10:00am Peace in the World 

  Wednesday    10:00am   Liturgy of the Word 

      7:00pm   Holy Souls 

  Thursday      10:00am   Bill Sandford R.I.P 
  Friday     10:00am   Cn John Bailey R.I.P 

Saturday          6:00pm   Siobhan McCann R.I.P    

  Sunday        Pentecostal Sunday (C) 
    8:30am       People of the Parish 
  10:00am        Cora O’Shea R.I.P 
  12 noon   Odett Carpen R.I.P  
     

Confessions 2 – 4pm every Saturday,  

but can also be organised anytime, 
text 07909 140867 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION...  
September 2019 

Next Sunday forms will be available and 
people will be expected to sign up during 
the month of June, if they wish to join 
the classes in September. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

BAPTISM OF BABIES. 

Meeting at 7.30pm for parents,  

beginning on Wednesday the 12th June 

after mass. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Friendship is like sound health; the 

value is seldom known until it is lost. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Gender Agenda 
A conference sponsored by the Association of 
Catholic Women. Come and explore a Catholic 
perspective on what it means to be male or female. 
Current trends in schools on teaching about 
identity and relationships, are discussed. 

11am – 4pm Wednesday June 12th 2019 
St Mary Moorfields, Eldon Street, EC2M 7LS. 

 

 

Laudato Si (continued from last week) 
 

“…the urgent need for a radical change.. in the 
conduct of humanity” in as much as “the most 
extraordinary scientific advances, the most 
amazing technical abilities, the most 
astonishing economic growth, unless they are 
accompanied by authentic social and moral 
progress, will definitively turn against man”. 
 

5. Saint John Paul II became increasingly 
concerned about this issue. In his first Encyclical 
he warned that human beings frequently seem 
“to see no other meaning in their natural 
environment than what serves for immediate 
use and consumption”. Subsequently, he would 
call for a global ecological conversion.  At the 
same time, he noted that little effort had been 
made to “safeguard the moral conditions for an 
authentic human ecology”. The destruction of the 
human environment is extremely serious, not 
only because God has entrusted the world to us 
men and women, but because human life is itself 
a gift which must be defended from various 
forms of debasement. Every effort to protect and 
improve our world entails profound changes in 
“lifestyles, models of production and 
consumption, and the established structures of 
power which today govern societies”. 

FATIMA. 

A group from the parish left for Fatima, 

Portugal on Thursday morning. 

We wish them well and a safe return.  

You will all be remembered in prayer at 

the Grotto. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

STANDING ORDERS (SO) 
 

Sincere thanks to all who transferred 

from envelopes to standing orders, it 
makes life so much easier and cheaper 

for all. 
If you haven't done so, why not 

consider doing it now?  
See Harin or Fr Jack. 

 

Peckham & Southwark Citizens 

Three members of this parish attended 

the inspiring Delegates Meeting on 21
st

 

May.  

One current project involves mentoring 25 

young people, another is “welcoming with 

open arms” four Syrian refugee families.  

Also pupils from St James the Great 

school had special praise for their 

campaign. 

For more info: www.citizensuk.org 

http://www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org/

